
AIACE/CENTRAL/2018/23                                Dated    22/4/2018   

 To

The  CMPF Commissioner
Dhanbad(JKD)
 EMAIL-- cp@cmpfo.gov.in

Sub:-- Stoppage of pension of Sri S L Mathur and Sri D C Mishra.

Dear Sir,

All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE) , an association of working and retired executives of CIL,
SCCL and NLC  is regularly receiving complains from members regarding  stoppage of their pension.

The pension of following retired executives has been stopped.

SN NAME DESIGNATIO
N

RETIRED FROM DATE OF 
RETIREMENT

CMPF NO

1 SRI S L MATHUR GM SECL JAMUNA &
KOTMA AREA

30/6/2008 2/175/B/2

2 SRI D C MISHRA CGM(CIVIL) MCL HQ 30/4/2009 R/106/1285

You will appreciate that retired executives   are settled across all over India  and  it is not possible for 
them to visit regional offices of CMPF  and request concerned officials in the case of stoppage of pension.

It is requested to direct concerned officials for starting the pension at the earliest. It is 
also requested to upload the names of pensioners in the CMPFO's website whose pension has been 
stopped due to failure on their  part  along with  action to be taken by them. 

Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR 

Principal General Secretary

CC--  Director(Personnel), SECL/MCL

Sri S L Mathur (sureshmatin@gmail.com)

Sri D C Mishra (dcmishra49@gmail.com) 


